

#### **SNOW BALL GLOW DANCE**

On Tuesday, Jan. 3, Keota Elementary held its second SOAR celebration of the school year, Students earned a glow dance for filling up the Eagle's Nest with SOAR tickets. Special shoutout and thanks to Michael McNurlen for being our DJ and thanks to the Keota PTO for providing refreshments for our students!

#### **SHOUTOUT TO HENRY**

Everyone at Keota Elementary would like to send shoutout and well wishes to Henry Jaeger! We're all thinking of you! Get well soon!

## REPORT CARDS

Keota Elementary will be mailing out report cards early next week.



### **IMPORTANT DATES**

- 1.6.23 Athletic Boosters Chili Supper
- 1.9.23 Hoops for Heart Kickoff
- 🗹 1.11.23 1 PM Early Dismissal



# PROJECT ADAM HEART SAFE SCHOOL

Our school nurse, Cathy Thalken, has begun work to get Keota Schools designated as a Heart Safe School through Project ADAM. The goal of the project is to implement a quality cardiac arrest program of awareness, training, effective emergency response to promote a safe environment for our students, visitors, and staff.